
Public Comment Needed to
Protect Our Air

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency needs 
to hear from Oregonians

On Tuesday, Oct. 23, the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 
will collect comment from Oregon residents on the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency’s proposed changes to:

•	 Fuel and emission standards for passenger cars and light trucks.
•	 Emission guidelines for coal-fired power plants.

Written and verbal comments will be accepted and submitted to the EPA. 
Deadline to submit public comments to the EPA are Oct. 26, and Oct. 31.

Tuesday, Oct. 23
5 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Multnomah County Boardroom,
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd. Portland, OR

Learn more at bit.ly/GetInvolvedDEQ or multco.us 

http://bit.ly/GetInvolvedDEQ
https://multco.us/

